
HENRY MORGAN & CO. LIMITED
COIOOTAI HOXJSE

MONTREAL

January 31, 1921.

Sir Arthur uurrie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MOI T H Ü A L.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I have been away in Dew 
York and only received your letter of 
January 26th, this morning.

I will be glad to act on 
the special Library Committee if 1 can 
be of service, but will be absent for 
about six f6) weeks in the near future. 
As, however, the Committee has been 
formed for the purpose of considering 
plans for the extension of the Library,
I presume that there will be no immediate 
action taken and thet I will be in time 
to be of service on my return.

Yours sincerely,

FCM/HEJ.
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